
SPS Members Andy Prostor, Mckenzie Granata and Jeremy 
McCloud assisted Dr. McBride with a Motor Madness 
Workshop with Logan High School students on March 11th, 
2020. In this workshop students got to build Beckman Motors 
and learned how electric currents, magnetic moments, and 
applied magnetic fields interact to produce a torque in a 
motor. The students got to take home their motors home and 
the winners with the fastest motors received an official 
Physics Department T-shirt. Everyone enjoyed themselves. 
The aim for the motor madness workshop was such that the 
experience would encourage and strengthen the student’s 
interest and curiosity in science and in particular physics (and 
have fun in the process with a little friendly competition). 
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